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Kaleb Dhatt—Kaleb has been trying really hard with maths and phonic activities. He continues to be very enthusias-
tic about his learning. Well done!  F2 

Noah Brooks - Super home learning this week Noah. I can tell that you have really enjoyed the work and I was 
amazed by your craft design of The Rainbow Fish! Keep up the great work!  Y1 

Zach Judge - Zach has really enjoyed our Superhero themed home learning over the past two weeks. He has created 
amazing chracters and described them. Also, he has done some amazing art work! Well done, Zach!  Y2 

Ivy Robertson—Ivy has produced a super Iron Man menu this week. Well done! Keep it up!  Y3 

Oz Hiley - Oz has been working hard both at home and at school recently. He takes an active part in Zoom lessons 
and has sent him some good-quality work. Keep it up Oz! Y4 

Archie and Oliver Hill—Both Archie and Oliver have been impressing me so much recently with their home learning. 
They have shown that they can work hard at home and be as independent as possible. I am sure they are ready for 

Y6! Keep it up boys! :-)  
Y5 

Harry Grubb—Harry has been working on reading and spellings at home and trying to find what helps him most. 
Keep going Harry!  Y6 
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Email:                                                                                                                         

For general enquiries, please use:  

enquiries@coit.sheffield.sch.uk. 

f2@coit.sheffield.sch.uk y1@coit.sheffield.sch.uk 

y2@coit.sheffield.sch.uk         y3@coit.sheffield.sch.uk  

y4@coit.sheffield.sch.uk y5@coit.sheffield.sch.uk 

y6@coit.sheffield.sch.uk 

Telephone: 

Please contact staff using the class email addresses 

(above) to arrange a mutually convenient time to call.        

Alternatively, phone the school office before midday to 

request a phone call with a member of staff. 

All staff are happy to speak to parents and children at 
a time convenient to all. 

 
 
 

 

Mr Watson has sent out some information regarding the ‘Summer Reading Challenge’ in an 

email earlier today. Please see the email for further information. 

 
The Sheffield Music Hub is a great resource for signposting parents/carers to various musical 
events across Sheffield. At the moment, many of the events will take place virtually so can be 

accessed from your own home… 

https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/  

 

 

 

Thank you to the many parents and carers 
who attended the parent meetings this week 
(via Zoom). There was a very high attendance 

and we really appreciate the support.  

The meetings were a great chance for the 
new teachers to meet the parents of their   
up-coming classes and to talk through the      

arrangements for September.  

If you were unable to attend, please make 
contact with the relevant teacher using the 

email addresses to the left. 

https://www.sheffieldmusichub.org/

